



Evanston



Here's What We've Been Up To...

Hello Everyone and happy **Novemeber**, we have officially welcomed Fall and the children continue to practice social distancing while wearing face coverings and washing their hands more than ever before. We are doing more one on one play while still incorporating learning lessons throughout the day.

We want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so hard keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment!

Please Don't forget that payments must be made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On the first you either pay full tuition,

or half, if you pay only half on the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay the other half.

New News Alert!

We are now using **CrisisGo** to check in students every morning! Parents are responsible for this check in...Not Teachers!

Please be sure to check your e-mail for more details; if emails need to be updated, let us know!

(An email will be sent every morning at 5 am to be completed prior to drop off. If your child is not Validated (With Green Badge), your child will not be accepted for the day!)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Important News

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have any symptoms which include, fever, cough, diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of taste or smell and if you have left the USA or have travelled to a HOT ZONE. Your child can NOT enter the school if you answer yes to any of the above.

Soon, teachers will be sending a note home regarding what is needed in your child's classroom bin, you may even get a bag with items that are no longer needed.

Teaching Strategies

Please be sure to accept our teaching strategies friend request to view your child's progress and lesson plans created by our teachers.

Reminder!

Teachers are still providing Learning Packets for students who need them. Please contact your child's teacher so that they can provide you with the appropriate packet!

*Please do not forget that due to the Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 5PM. Any time after that, families get charged \$15 every 10 minutes. *

TTDC will be closed on Wednesday November 11th in observance of <u>Veterans Day!</u>

Also, Thursday, November 26 and Friday, November 27 for Thanksgiving,







SHARKS (5 Year Olds)







Parents/Guardians

October was such a fun month, with the changing of seasons and watching the changing of leaves, carving pumpkins, experimenting with pumpkins and painting paper pumpkins. Making spiders and bats was spooky! We were very excited walking through the neighborhood, feeling the change of weather, making fall trees and finger painting the fall leaves.

November brings just as much fun! The Sharks' weekly themes will include healthy eating, Turkey, Native Americans/Pilgrims, and Thanksgiving. Some activities will include Making Turkeys, identifying healthy vs. unhealthy foods, making Native American headdresses, and sharing a Thanksgiving lunch together. We will be working on counting the numbers 1-20 and continue to work on our first names.

Happy Thanksgiving everyone!





www.toddlertownevanston.com





BUTTERFLIES (4 Year Olds)

Greetings Parents!

Welcome to the month of November! Our students had so much fun learning about our classroom and October fun.

Students have been introduced to pumpkins; Students have been exposed to a lot of science projects with the pumpkins and there is still more to explore. We want to ask parents if their child can bring their own pumpkins to the classroom so we can continue our science fun. In the month of November, students will focus on weather (Fall), germs and Thanksgiving. Teacher will update you with November's Family Project.

REMINDER: Do not forget to send your child with a daily mask and dressed appropriately for the weather.

Thank you!!!

If you all have any questions, please don't hesitate on emailing us either at Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com or Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14





www.toddlertownevanston.com





CHIPMUNKS (3 Year Olds)







We sure had fun learning about Trees and enjoyed our Spooky Spirt Week!

We are welcoming November with some more exciting activities! We will start with a pumpkin study and being hands on by discovering the life cycle of a pumpkin, parts of a pumpkin, as well as dissecting a pumpkin with our hands-on sensory activity. We will transition to a mini harvest theme week and learn about different types of fruits and vegetables and how each of them grow. During the last week of November, we will touch on what it means to be thankful. What are we thankful for? How can we show gratitude to our family and friends?

-Ms. Carina and Ms. Daulat

PS. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at: Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Dial 847-475-1467 Ext. 13!











www.toddlertownevanston.com





BUMBLEBEES (2 Year Olds)

Hello parents! We have reached the end of the month. The bumblebees had a lot of fun welcoming FALL throughout October. We are now entering November and are very thrilled to learn about what the new month brings us. Throughout this month's unit we will advocate the value of harvest, giving thanks, family, and friends. We will also try to include a small but fun fall activity for the 2-year-old classroom to enjoy before the month ends, pumpkin painting!

I will have more information for you all by the end of the first week of November. The festivities are upon us and Ms. Vanessa and I are very happy to encourage our bumblebees to understand the meaning behind them!

-- Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Vanessa

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12

Monthly reminder: The weather is changing, PLEASE DRESS YOUR CHILD APPROPRIATELY FOR OUTDOOR PLAY!







847-475-1467 1501 Howard Street Evanston, IL 60202



